WE BRING THE VALLEY TO YOU

Annexation opponents meet tonight

The community gathering at the Wa-Hi commons is to discuss issues surrounding the proposed Bachtold development.

By ANDY PORTER of the Walla Walla Union-Bulletin

A community meeting is planned tonight by opponents of the proposed Bachtold subdivision and annexation.

The meeting will be at 7 p.m. at the Walla Walla High School commons room, 800 Abbot Road, in Walla Walla.

Colleen Myrick, one of the organizers, said the meeting is intended to discuss issues surrounding the proposed annexation of 105 acres south of Walla Walla on Cottonwood Road.

Signs in opposition to the proposed annexation have begun appearing on roadsides in the area, and Myrick said an online petition on Facebook has gathered close to 2,000 signatures.

The property owners, Jon and Mary Christine Bachtold, and developer Hayden Homes filed a development agreement application with the city on July 15. According to information posted on the Hayden Homes website, plans call for the development of 372 homesites in the area along with more than 13 acres of open space, parks and trails.

People wanting to speak at a City Council meeting last week about the proposed annexation were frustrated when they were told public comment on the application would not be taken at that time.

People, however, have until 5 p.m. on Aug. 12 to submit written comments on the development agreement application to: City of Walla Walla Development Services Department, 55 E. Moore St., Walla Walla, WA, 99362

Andy Porter can be reached at andyporter@wwub.com or 526-8318.

U-B photo by ANDY PORTER

A sign at the corner of Cottonwood and Ranch roads expresses opposition to the proposed development agreement and annexation of the 105-acre Bachtold property, shown across the road in the background.

